Dock, Joel

From: Sandi Roark <sandiroark58@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 10:40 AM
To: Dock, Joel

Subject: 21-ZONE-0108

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

After speaking with some neighbors that are affected by this development, we have some items we wish to be
addressed at the December 16 meeting.

1. Barrier: we believe this development company should install a fence barrier around this property. Since roads will be
adjacent to our private properties, we feel a TALL fence to help keep the car lights out of our windows is a reasonable

request.

2. We would like them to address the home ownership/rental property percentages for this development.
Please add these questions to the agenda for December 16.

Thank you.

Also, | can't find this meeting on the website. Nothing is listed yet.

Sandra Roark
5312 Cooper Chape! Road



